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LETTER DATED 8 MAY 1995 FROM THE REPRESENTATIVES OF MOROCCO AND
THE UNITED ARAB EMIRATES TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THEPRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

Upon instructions from our Governments, we have the honour to request an
urgent meeting of the Security Council to discuss the situation in the occupied
Arab territories, as well as to take the necessary measures for revocation of
the recent Israeli confiscation orders in respect of Palestinian land situated
in the area of East Jerusalem.

(Signed ) Ahmed SNOUSSI (Signed ) Ali Thani AL-SUWAIDI
Permanent Representative Deputy Permanent Representative

Chargé d’affaires, a.i.
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